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Dear Reader:  
 
We are pleased to provide you with the 2010 Election Administration and Voting Survey report. 
This report contains data and information on the 2010 election such as the number of absentee 
ballots cast, the number of poll workers who served, and the types of voting equipment used. It 
also includes summaries of the information found in EAC’s 2009-2010 National Voter 
Registration Act of 1993 and 2010 Uniformed and Overseas Citizens Absentee Voting Act 
reports. EAC is issuing this document with the information that would be contained in a formally 
adopted report.  
 
Please note that while EAC commissioners are required to approve reports with 
recommendations, this document does not include recommendations. Currently the Commission 
lacks the quorum necessary for formal adoption of a report. It is the Commission’s intention to 
consider this report with recommendations once a quorum has been reestablished. 
 
We hope you will find the military and overseas voter information in this report to be both 
interesting and useful. For more information or for additional copies of the report, please contact 
us at 202-566-3100. 
 
Sincerely, 
   

 
Mark A. Robbins 
General Counsel & 
Acting Executive Director 
U.S. Election Assistance Commission 
 
 
 
 
 


